[image: image1.png]



NATIONAL TECHNICAL UNIVERSITY OF ATHENS
SCHOOL OF CHEMICAL ENGINEERING
MSc INTERDEPARTMENTAL POSTGRADUATE PROGRAM (IPPS) 

“MATERIALS SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY”

Athens, 25 September 2024
NOTIFICATION
With the occasion of the programs’ lecture commencement for the academic year 2025-26, we would like to invite you to the students’ Welcome Reception. 

The Reception will take place on Monday, September 29, 2025, at 13:30 p.m. in Classroom #34 of the School of Chemical Engineering.

The purpose of this meeting is to introduce the new students to the academic content of the MSc “Materials Science and Technology”, as well as to familiarize with procedural topics (rules for lecture and laboratory attendance, communication with Teaching Staff or Secretariat etc.).
It is reminded that lectures will begin on Monday 29 September 2025 and Laboratory Exercises on Thursday 9/10/2025.
From the Secretariat

